
CITY OF JONESVILLE 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

 

 

The City of Jonesville Downtown Development Authority will hold an Open House from 7:00 

P.M. until 8:30 P.M, Monday, October 30, 2023 at the Jonesville Police Department, 116 W. 

Chicago Street, Jonesville, MI 49250. 

 

The board will hear comments regarding a proposed “Road Diet” for US-12/Chicago Street. If 

approved, the Road Diet would reduce travel lanes on US-12, make downtown parking safer, and 

improve pedestrian crossings. 

 

Road Diet plans are available for review at the Jonesville City Office, 265 E. Chicago Street, 

Jonesville, MI, and online at www.jonesville.org.   

 

Questions and comments may be made to: 

 

Jeff Gray, Manager 

City of Jonesville 

265 E Chicago St 

Jonesville MI 49250 

517-849-2104 

jgray@jonesville.org 

 

Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services should contact the City of 

Jonesville by writing or calling the following: 

 

City of Jonesville 

265 E Chicago St 

Jonesville MI 49250 

517-849-2104 
 

 


